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Polka Dance           

1:30-5:30 pm 

Happy Hour 

with Midnight 

Moon 

4-6 Patio 

Pickleball Club 

Burger Feed 

2 

 

Snowbird Caf® 

11:30 amð1pm 

Polka Dance           

10 am-2 pm 

 

 

Elvis   7 pm 
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Polka Dance           

1:30-5:30 pm 

 

 

Dessert in the 

Desert  6 pm 

9 10 

 

11 12 13 14 15 

 

Happy Hour 

with Easy 

Sounds 

4-6 Patio 

Pickleball Club 

Burger Feed 

Lapidary 

Fundraiser 

16 17 

18 19 

 

20 21 22 23 

 

24 
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28 29 30 

 

Activities Office 

Closes for the 

summer 

31 

News Hour 

8:30 am 

 

BofD Meeting  

2:30 pm 

 

 

  

      News Hour 

8:30am 

Snowbird Caf® 

11:30 am-1pm     

GALS               

Luncheon   

11:30 am 

Sunset Cruise   

4 pm 

 

Activity Office Hours 9 am to 3 pm, Monday through Friday 

  Phone: 480-832-3844   Email: gvactivities@gmail.com 

www.greenfieldvillage.com              on facebook at greenfieldvillagersort 

 Snowbird  Caf®   

11:30 a-1p (Last 

Day for season) 

 

Polka Dance           

1-5 pm 

 

 

 

Church 10-11a 

 

Line Dance      

1-4 pm 

 

 

 

Pancake  

Breakfast  

7:30-9 am 

 

 

 

Brookharts 

Dance    7 pm 

 Pancake  

Breakfast  

7:30-9 am  

 

St. Patrickôs 

Day Events   

4:30 pm 

Church 10-11a 

 

Polka Dance           

1-5 pm 

 

 

 

News Hour  

8:30 am 

Snowbird Caf® 

11:30 am-1pm  

BofD Workshop  

2:30 pm 

 

 

Church 10-11a 

 

Line Dance 

1-4 pm 

 

 

Waffles                

7:30-9 am 

Patio Sale  

8 am to 12 pm 

Snowbird Caf®  

11:30 am-1 pm 

Polka Dance 

9am to 2 pm 

Tacos  5 pm 

Brady Goss            

6 pm 

 

Going Away 

Party with                

The Breeze 

4-6 Patio 

 

Sylviaôs Dance 

1 pm 

 

Potluck 5-6:30  

 

Bingo  

6:30 pm 

     Sunday      Monday        Tuesday       Wednesday          Thursday  Friday     Saturday 

Sylviaôs Dance 

1 pm 

 

Potluck 5-6:30  

 

Bingo  

6:30 pm 

  

 

Snowbird Caf® 

11:30 amð1pm 

 

Last Dance                

Concert 7 pm 
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Sylviaôs Dance  

1 pm 

 

Potluck 5-6:30 

  

Bingo  

6:30 pm 

Church 10-11a 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tacos   5 pm 

Village Voices 

Concert  7-9 pm 

Sylviaôs Dance 

1 pm 

 

Potluck 5-6:30  

 

Bingo  

6:30 pm 

News Hour 

8:30 am 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Greenfield Village RV Resort 

111 S. Greenfield Rd. 

Mesa, AZ  85206 

 

Business Office Phone:  480-832-6400 

Activity Office Phone:  480-832-3844 

Fax:  480-832-7749 

 

gvactivities@gmail.com 

www.greenfieldvillage.com 

on facebook at greenfieldvillageresort 

Kenny Hess Concert  

Sunday, Jan. 20 

7 pm       $10 

 

Wow, the season is just about over.  What fun we have had!  Be sure 

to come back next year for even more fun in the sun! 

But before you go, check out this newsletter for all the                                 

fun things planned for March. 

As you are packing up to go home, please bring any keys you have for 

any of the locks in the common areas to the Activities Office and we 

will put your name on them for next season.   This is just in case 

something happens and you are not able to return.  Thank you for 

helping us keep track of all of our keys that have been out there for 

years and years. 

Safe travels home and hurry back!!  We will be waiting for you! 

Heidi McKee                                                                                            

Activities Director 

Tickets still available for the last big show of the season on 
Friday, March 9 at 7 pm.  Reserved seating $20, $18, $15 



Managerõs Korner!! 

 POST OFFICE NEWS  

Any mail addressed to:                 

99 Quinn Circle                               

will be returned by the Post 

Office.  This is NOT a valid 

address.  Please make sure 

that all mail you are 

receiving has the correct 

address of:                                         

111 S. Greenfield Rd. Lot #             

Mesa, AZ  85206 

Do you feel as I do that the Annual 
General Meeting went very well last 
month?  Great reports on our 
progress as an ever-changing, 
progressive resort were presented.     
I personally, truly appreciate the 
support, acknowledgment and kind 
words shared about my performance 
as your General Manager.  I could 
not be this successful without my 
super competent, loyal staff and their 
willingness to work as a very 
cohesive team! My deepest gratitude 
to my staff, volunteers and the all 
around great people of this resort!! 

Positivity Rules!! Thank you for 
being you!! 
And, how about the annual Mardi 
Gras parade!!?? What a hoot!! I 
could not believe the turn out of 
participants and spectators!!  Thank 
you, Barbara Bianchi and team, for 
pulling this fun filled event together 
for everyoneõs benefit!  Letõs do that 
again next year with even more 
participation!!! 
Lastly, I hope you all thoroughly 
enjoy the final month(s) of your stay 
here in GVR. The season is winding 

down already and it saddens me.  As 
odd as it sounds, I will miss you and 
all of the excitement you bring to my 
livelihood here. 
Respectfully,                                        
Mary Ash,                                                
General Manager  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the President  
 

The General Meeting has been held 
with all issues on the ballot being 
passed.  It takes a great many 
volunteers to make this important 
meeting be successful and I would 
like to thank them all for their time 
and dedication. 
We now have two new Board 
Members in Warren òMacó 
McMannamy and David Owen 
along with one returning Board 
Member, Ron Lamabe.  We 
welcome the new members and we 

look forward to working with them 
to ensure we maintain and improve 
our Resort.  I would be remiss if I 
didnõt thank the two retiring 
members Mike Gwillam  and Glen 
McKee for their time on the Board 
and contributions to its decisions.  
The Board met after the Annual 
Meeting and elected the Executive 
for the next year.  Ron Lamabe will 
be the President, Bob Kinzel is the 
Vice-President, Karen Kneller is our 
Treasurer and Jim Riggsby will be 
the Board Secretary.   

Our next workshop will be on  
March 7 where we will be discussing 
our Organizational Structure i.e. 
Committees and their relationship 
with each other, Board 
representation on Committees, some 
minor amendments to our 
regulations, our Resort Long Term  
Plan and Resort Maintenance Plan.  
The Board looks forward to 
continuing with the goal of making 
Greenfield Village òThe Best little 
HOA in the East Valleyó and a 

Premiere Recreational Resort.  
I hope you have been able to enjoy 

the many different amenities over the 

last several months.  The 

organizations cannot be successful 

without your participation and 

volunteerism.  We are now nearing 

the end of our season and the resort 

will be having many wind-up 

gatherings which I hope you will 

enjoy.  Sometimes it is difficult to fit 

everything in to our schedules but 

isnõt it great to have so many 

choices.  Remember, please 

participate, that is what makes 

Greenfield Great.    

Room Request Forms                  
Room Requests for the 2018-2019 

season will be available in the 

Activities Office on March 1.  Please 

fill yours out completely and return it 

to the Activities Office.  All rooms 

will be booked this sumer with 

confirmations available via email. 

Water Wise                                    
Does your toilet leak?  It seems like a 

small issue but one toilet can waste 

as much as 6,000 gallons of water a 

month or 72,000 gallons a year!  

Take the time to check for a leak. 

Lost and Found                                      
Our lost and found is overflowing.  

Please stop by the Activity or Main 

Office and retrieve what you have 

lost.  We have missing assorted 

jewelry, car keys, park model keys, 

clothing, sunglasses, regular glasses. 

We will donate everything to the  

Thrift Store in April if not claimed. 

Please turn in all common area 

keys in your possession before 

leaving for the summer. 

Cancer Support Plus 
Join others who have been affected 

by Cancer, chronic or terminal 

illness, special needs, disabilities and 

other life changing circumstances.  

We will meet Friday, March 2 at 

1:30 pm in the South Card Room.  

Please NOTE change of room.  

Questions?  Contact Jean Camerer, 

Lot 31, 612-963-2749.  Our April 

meeting will be held on April 6.  
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Hi from Kay!  
 

After three months of referrals, appointments, MRI, x-rays, and pain, we have a cause and a cure.  Cause is 
sciatica, cure is pending insurance approval.  Injections and therapy to be well just in time for summer care.  My 
son, David and I, are ready, willing and able to do summer care and I will be here with smiles and hugs when you 
all return next season.  No plans for my retirement!  I want to thank you all for the prayers and concerns.   
Much appreciated,                            
Kay 

tel:(612)%20963-2749
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Saturday, March 17  

 Pub Opens at 4:30   

Free GREEN  

Virgin Punch  

 

Enjoy a Home Cooked Supper  

Try your Irish Luck  

Irish Shenanigans  

Dancing Music  

 

 

$20 ðACTIVITIES OFFICE  

Limited Seating  

 

 

Pickleball Fundraiser  

Get Your Green On!  
Celebrate St. Patrickõs Day at the  

 

DǊŜŜƴŬŜƭŘ LǊƛǎƘ tǳō 

 

Elvis is in the Building  

Actually he will be on Friday, March 

2 at 7 pm.  Come enjoy a delightful 

evening listing to all your favorite 

Elvis songs.  Tickets are available in 

the Activities Office for $12 in 

advance or at the door for $15. 

Final Dance of the Season                                

Come enjoy our final dance of the 

season with The Brookharts on 

Saturday, March 3 at 7 pm.  Tickets 

available in the Activities Office for 

$8 or $10 at the door. 

Village Voices 
 

Our Spring Concert is around the 
corner - Monday March 5 at 7 pm in 
the Ballroom!  Come to hear our 
choir perform the "Annie Choral 
Highlights" medley and other 
familiar songs. Hear renowned 
pianist Yi Lu and talented vocal 
soloist Kelsey McAlarney. 
The Greenfield Ukulele Group will 
provide two songs. Draws for five 

great raffle prizes will be made 
during the concert. Raffle tickets will 
be available at the door.  Admission 
is by donation. Enjoy some 
refreshments after the performance. 
 
Village Voices delivering a  Valentine 
Serenade! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Waffle Breakfast  

Save yourself the trouble of cooking 

breakfast on Saturday, March 10 and 

come enjoy a wonderful Waffle 

Breakfast for just $5.00.   We will 

serve from 7:30-9 am in the 

Ballroom.  Tickets are available in 

the Activities Office. 

Patio Sale                            
Our last patio sale of the                                  

season will be held on                            

Saturday, March 10 from 9 am to 

noon.  If you just purchased a park 

model, now is the time to get it 

furnished.  You will find lots of 

wonderful items for sale.  If you are 

planning on selling your items, 

please sign up in the Activities 

Hallway so that we can get you on 

the map. 

Brady Goss is back 
 

Monday, March 12 come enjoy a 

taco and an amazing show by Brady 

Goss for just $12.  Tacos will be 

served from 5 pm on and Brady will 

start playing at 6 pm.  Donõt miss 

this amazingly talented young man 

from Oregon.  He has been here 

before and is back due to high 

demand. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunset Cruise on Saguaro 

Lake 

Come enjoy a relaxing cruise on 

Saguaro Lake with your friends and 

neighbors on Wednesday, March 14.  

We have three prices to choose from: 

$20 for cruise only,  $25 for cruise 

and one beverage, and $31 for cruise 

and wine tasting (up to 4 samples).  

We will meet at the lake at 4 pm and 

we sail at 5 pm.  This is a 90 minute 

cruise.  What a great way to end the 

season! 

Going Away Party  

Yes, itõs that time of year when we 

have to say goodbye to all of our 

wonderful friends and neighbors as 

we all head home to our grandkids!  

Come out for our Going Away Party 

on Monday, March 19 from 4-6 pm 

on the patio.  We will be entertained 

by The Breeze.  As always this is 

BYOB, but we know you have lots of 

òmust-gosó so please feel free to 

bring them to share with everyone 

one last time.  Please do not bring 

any chips!  Letõs make a dish so that 

we can all enjoy a potluck dinner 

together. 

 

 

Thirsty Thursdays 

We have two happy hours left:              

March 1-Midnight Moon -Burger 

Feed by Pickleball                          

March 15-Easy Sounds-Burger Feed 

by Pickleball-Lapidary FR 

Monday Madness 

March 5 followed by Village Voices 

Concert at 7 pm                                        

March 12 followed by Brady Goss 

(tickets required for this event!) 
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